
Hamilton South OOSH Enrolments for 2024 
 

Monday 6 November at 9am 

Our existing families may begin submitting their enrolments forms for children who are 

currently enrolled at Hamilton South OOSH. 

Monday 20 November at 9am 

Our existing families may begin submitting enrolment forms for siblings who are starting 

Kindergarten in 2024. 

Monday 27 November from 9am 

We will begin offering extra days to our existing families who have requested them. 

Monday 4 December at 9am 

New families may begin submitting their enrolment forms for 2024. 

 

Enrolment Forms can be downloaded from our website or emailed out by calling the centre. 

Unfortunately we cannot accept enrolments forms before these dates and times. 


